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March 17, 1999 

TO: David Lown 

FROM: David Lilley 3% I, 
RE: Comments prepared on the Baseline Risk Assessment contained 

within the Draft Engineering EvaluatiordCost Analysis, Site 85- 

October, 1998 
The Catrip Jolinscjn Dattery DGZI~, MC9 Ca~p L e j ~ ~ e ,  NC. 

After reviewing the above mentioned document, I offer the following 
comment: 

1. Pages 3-7 and 3-1 1: The screening levels cor&.sined within the NC Risk 
Analysis Framework (Rpif;) document are DRAFT nmbers and NOT to 
be used or cited in Risk Assessments or cleanup level determinations. The 
use of the METHODOLOGIES contained vEthin the KAF is acceptable. 
It is recommended the RGOs be calculated using the methodologies 
outlined in the Supplemental Guidange to RAGS: Region 4 Bulletins, 
Bulletin No. 5, 1995. 
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A N  E Q U A L  OPPORTUNITY I A F F I R M A T I V E  ACTION 

401 O B E R L I N  ROAD, S U I T E  150, RALEIGH, NC 27605 
FAX 9 1  9 - 7 1 5 - 3 6 0 5  

EMPLOYER - 50% RECYCLED/lO% POST-CONSUMER PAPER 
P H O N E  91 9-733-4996 


